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Dear Families,  

 

We have had another wonderful week at Preschool. This term we will be including a ‘looking 

back week’ photo collage of what the children did during preschool the prior week. This is in 

addition to the Kinderloop stories that get regularly posted. This is another way we like to 

share what your children do in preschool. 
 

The colder weather is approaching! 

Helpful Hints! 

 

As we approach the colder weather, 

especially at night-time and mornings, a 

few helpful hints to keep your child, 

family and others around you well.  

- Keep warm- remember warmer 

clothes and jumpers on cold days.  

- Please keep your child at home 

when they are sick to avoid others 

getting sick too. See a doctor 

where needed.  

- Ensure your child is having a good 

night’s sleep, eating healthy food 

and drinking plenty of water.  

 
 

 

Mother’s Day Stall 
 

Next week we will be running a Mother’s 

Day stall in the preschool classroom. Gifts 

will range from approximately $1-$8.  

If you would like your child to buy a gift 

please put money in an envelope/zip seal 

bag with your child’s name, amount and 

number of gifts to be purchased. We will 

be limiting gifts to two per child.  

 

Session one’s stall will be held next Monday 

3rd May. 

Session two’s stall will be held next 

Thursday 6th May. 
 
 Song of the week 

 Open, shut them. Open, shut them. Give a 

little clap. 

Open, shut them. Open, shut them. Lay them in 

your lap. 

Creep them, creep them, creep them, creep 

them, right up to your chin. 

Open wide your little mouth, but… do not let 

them in! 

Roll them, roll them, roll them, roll them, roll 

them just like this. 

Shake them, shake them, shake them, shake 

them. Blow a little kiss! 

 

Ask your child to show you the  

silly version of this song! 

 


